
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
In Belgrade, 27.02.2020 

 
 
 
 
 
 
RE: Notification of an important event 
 
 
On 26.02.2020 the Ministry of Finance of the Republic of Serbia announced that the representatives of 
Nova Ljubljanska banka d.d. (NLB) and the Minister of Finance of the Republic of Serbia had signed a 
purchase and sale agreement for 83.23% of ordinary shares of Komercijalna banka AD Beograd.  
 
With the signing of this contract the Bank was assigned a new strategic partner which, after the completion 
of the transaction, will assume also the management of the Bank.  
 
The complete wording of the announcement made by the Ministry of Finance is available from: 
https://www.mfin.gov.rs/vrsta-aktivnosti/vesti/  
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